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              Everyone had a great time.   Thanks to all the hard workers on a job well done ! 
     maybe next year we’ll issue a challenge to other hog chapters  so keep practicing ! 
          
 
  



a few pics from the December meeting and party 
                    Merry Christmas everyone ! 
     

                                                                             

 

                                           

                                                         
  



The toy run this year was a great success !  over 100 people on 76 bikes showed up for the 
run, almost 1600$ was raised from registrations, bake sale and gift wrapping! 

Thanks to all the volunteers who gave their time to make this happen ! 
The tinsel on the tree was being able to give the st. judes kids rides on our bikes. 

I wish I could post the pics of their faces, the smiles said it all. 

       
                                      Looks Like “grumpy and happy”                     santa you lost weight !   
 

  
            hey we have room for more !                    what a haul !                                too cute. 
 

 
                                                           Getting the kids ready to ride ! 
            

 someone else got a new toy too !   



December At Gruene Harley Davidson 
Hog chapter night Friday December 

14th 
 6:30 to 8:00 pm. There will be finger 

foods, drinks and a few raffles 
before the night is over. All Gruene h-

d hog members get 20% on items 
purchased that night on in store items 

and does not apply to sale or 
clearance merchandise. ( and no bike 

sales) 
 

Please note 
 Gruene hd holiday hours 

We Will be closed every Sunday in 
December.   December 24th and 25th 

And December 31st thru janruary 2nd. 



 
 
 
  



 
 

 

 


